
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tulare County Board of Supervisors (“Board”) will 
hold a public meeting on Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as it can be 
held, in the Chambers of the Board of Supervisors, Administration Building, County Civic Center, 
2800 West Burrel, Visalia, California. 

The purpose of the public meeting is to receive a presentation and consider the 2020 Annual 
Report of total Greenhouse Gas (“GHG”) emissions from dairies and feedlots for 2019 and 
provide an opportunity for public comment. A copy of the draft report is 
available at https://tularecounty.ca.gov/rma/index.cfm/permits/dairy/. 

The preparation of the 2020 Annual Report of total dairy GHG emissions for 2019 will not 
make any physical change to the environment because it only involves gathering information to 
prepare a written report. As such it is consistent with a Categorical Exemption which is 
appropriate and consistent with CEQA and the State CEQA Guidelines pursuant to Title 14, Cal. 
Code Regulations, Section 15061(b)(3) Common Sense Exemption and Section 15306, Class 6, 
pertaining to basic data collection, research, experimental management, and resource evaluation 
activities which do not result in a serious or major disturbance to an environmental resource.  For 
further information regarding this project, please call Sandy Roper (559) 
624-7101 or email him at sroper@tularecounty.ca.gov.

All interested persons may appear and be heard at said time and place. 
Based on guidance from the California Department of Public Health and the California 

Governor's Office, to minimize the spread of the COVID-19 virus, members of the public are 
encouraged to participate in the Board of Supervisors meetings in the following ways: Remote 
Viewing: Listen to the live audio stream of the Board of Supervisors meetings 
at https://tularecounty.ca.gov/board/index.cfm/board-meetings/. Instructions on how to participate in 
the live meeting can be found at the link above. 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act and the California Ralph M. Brown 
Act, if you need special assistance to participate in this meeting contact Tulare County Resource 
Management Agency by telephone at (559) 624-7000, 48-hours in advance of this meeting. 

Jason T. Britt County Administrative Officer/Clerk, Board of Supervisors 
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